
Council Meeting Highlights 
May 6, 2025 
 

Council approved the minutes of the March 20, 2025 regular meeting of council. They are 

available on our website for review.  

There was one delegate to the meeting; Lorraine Stewart. She was heard as she expressed her 

complaints and concerns regarding administration and council. 

Council will be looking for Grass Cutting Volunteers for the 2025 Season.  There will be a map on 

our website and the posting board. The areas that require cutting are listed on the map.  If you 

can assist, please let us know.  

June 22 there will be a cemetery clean up day! We are asking for all volunteers to come on out at 

9:00 a.m. before the sun really begins to shine.  We will spend the day cleaning up the cemetery. 

There will be a BBQ held afterwards.  We are looking to borrow a wood chipper for the day. If you 

have one you are willing to lend, please contact the office or the Mayor Dale Blenkinsop.  There 

will be a community clean-up date held later on this summer.  

Councilor Char Edwards presented the April water records to council. We did not have an April 

meeting and therefore the March records will need to be approved at the next meeting.  

Council approved the correspondence as presented.  

The next regular meeting of council will be Wednesday, May 28th at 6:30 p.m.  at the Hawarden 

Municipal Office. 

The Office will be open Thursday May 8, 15, 22, and 29 from 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. If you wish to come 

in and speak with administration, please book an appointment by calling (306) 331 -8540 or 

hawarden@sasktel.net. Appointments are booked in 15-minute increments unless the 

administrator understands the situation to require additional time. Please note the reason for 

your visit in your request so she may be thoroughly prepared. 

Have a wonderful month everyone. 

Enjoy the sunshine. 

Kelly Dodd 
Administrator 
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